ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

November 4, 1960

Honorable John A. McCone Chairman U. S. Atomic Energy Commission Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. McCone:

The Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards has considered the Commission's request to convene a special one-day meeting of the full Committee during the week of November 13 to consider the Nuclear Merchant Ship N.S. SAVANNAH. We understand that additional documentation of the major points would be provided at that time.

The Committee plans to review this project during its special meeting of December 8, 1960, provided it receives the aforementioned documentation by November 18.

Sincerely yours,

/s/

Leslie Silverman Chairman